PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH

No. 3949 /GM

Dated: 03.04.2023

NOTIFICATION

It is hereby notified that the Offices/Institutions/Regional Centres/Rural Centres/Affiliated Colleges of Panjab University located in the State of Punjab will remain **closed** on Saturday, 8th April, 2023 on account of Birthday of Sri Guru Nabha Dass Ji.

However, all meetings and examinations will be held as per schedule announced earlier.

Deputy Registrar (General)

Issued to:

- 1) Director, Computer Centre with request to circulate through E-mail
- 2) All Offices /Institutions /Regional Centres/Rural Centres/ Affiliated Colleges of Panjab University located in the State of Punjab.
- 3) D.R. (Colleges) for circulation to all affiliated Colleges located in the State of Punjab.